Hello,BAND UPDATE 1 3/18/20

I hope everyone is safe, not sick and doing well.
We are going to be doing some things differently for the near future. I will be updating information here first so check my teacher website
We are currently working on a plan for students to get their personal instruments and we will post it here once formulated
We are also working on a plan to get school owned instruments to students.
As for school, we are preparing for several options but are waiting for more clarification and direction for federal, state and local officials. Honestly we don’t know a lot and the situation changes hour by hour and day by day.
My email is jim.jolley@dcsms.org.  Feel free to ask questions if you wish, I’ll answer what I can.
More information to follow
Jim Jolley



